Debra Thompson

S e
From: Don Sperl <highlinerhomes@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 9:43 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: Petersburg council members ...

July 15, 2020

Mr. Mayor & Petersburg council members :

1. lwould like to voice my concern and disapproval of any ordinance changes that would put more power in the
hands of less people. A very large portion of our community is in agreement that there is no true emergency in
Petersburg Alaska. Continuing mandates/changes/ and lobbying for stricter measures, is not necessary. There
are PLENTY of Data sources and experts that attest to this fact. | encourage all council members to not only look
at opposing data, but also to be apen to the implications of that data.

2. Continuing to Not allowing public attendance at Council meetings is causing unrest in this community. letters,
emails and other correspondence has been consistently late in being brought to the table for discussion and/ or
been heard. Council and EOC are directly responsible for this. Other communities in this state are allowing public

attendance.
Thank you for your time, Donald Sperl

Sent from my iPhone



